Conclusion

DoD’s priority is to address PFOS/PFOA to protect
personnel living and working on our installations
and the surrounding communities that we have
impacted

Military Departments have made great strides to
ensure safe drinking water for our installations

We are addressing DoD’s cleanup responsibility

Initiated removal of AFFF with PFOS from the
supply chain
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